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There will be no more homework for the remainder of the school year. 

Please continue practicing and reviewing all letters and sounds, sight 

words, rhyming, syllables, and onset and rime. 

If you have any other questions, please email me 

rebecca.vazquez@archimedean.org 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Rebecca 
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